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March 9, 2004

Dear Transgender American Veterans Association,

The National Center for Transgender Equality proudly supports the Transgender American Veterans Association (TAVA) and the first Veterans March to the Wall.  You are organizing a historic event that for the first time will bring transgender veterans and their allies to Washington DC on May 1, 2004.
This weekend will give transgender veterans a chance to come together as a community and reflect upon their experiences.  It will also bring attention to the many issues that transgender veterans encounter that have been continually overlooked by the government and public as a whole.  

Transgender veterans served this country and yet for years have been rendered invisible by the transphobia that pervades our society.  This weekend will give all of us the opportunity to honor these people and the services they provided to our country.

Never before has an organization had the vision to organize such an event and we applaud TAVA for their service to transgender veterans.

Sincerely,

Mara Keisling

Executive Director

The National Center for Transgender Equality
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